
Re:  Angus Place Mine Extension Project (SSD-5602)  
 
Thank you for your follow up assistance in respect of this matter.  
 
TransGrid has reviewed the title references provided in respect of this project, including the 
supplementary information pertaining to DP1188105. We confirm that none of the Lots are subject 
to TransGrid easements or infrastructure. In the event any additional land is to be added to this 
State Significant Development (SSD-5602), please notify TransGrid accordingly, so a revised 
assessment may be undertaken.  
 
Lot 5 in DP829137 appears to be the closest parcel of land to TransGrid’s infrastructure – please 
refer to the attached TAMIS plan. Any development proposed near TransGrid’s infrastructure is 
subject to SEPP (Infrastructure) 2007, in particular regulation 45. Please also find attached a copy of 
the TransGrid Easement Guidelines for Third Party Development, a copy of which is attached for your 
reference. 
 
Should you have any queries, please feel free to contact me per the details below.  
 
Kind regards 
Tim  
 
 
 
Tim Cowdroy 
Land Economist | Property and Services 
Network Services and Operations 

 


